The State Bar OFFICE OF CHIEF TRIAL COUNSEL
| of California

845 S. Figueroa Street, Los Angeles, CA 90017

February 2, 2023

Christine N Grab
RE: Case Number: 21-0-14331
Respondent: Anna Barsegyan

Dear Christine N Grab:

This will acknowledge receipt on December 28, 2022 of your additional complaint and
information dated December 19, 2022 regarding the above case.

Your recent correspondence presents no new evidence which would merit reopening your
complaint. Based on our prior review, the decision to close this file will stand.

If you have presented all of the information that you wish to have considered, and you disagree
with the decision to close your complaint, you may request that the State Bar’s Complaint
Review Unit review your complaint. The Complaint Review Unit will recommend that your
complaint be reopened if it determines that further investigation is warranted. To request
review by the Complaint Review Unit, you must submit your request in writing, either:

1) Via email: Within 90 days of the date of this letter, by email to: CRU@calbar.ca.gov; or

2) Via United States Mail: Post-marked within 90 days of the date of this letter, by United
States Mail to:

The State Bar of California
Complaint Review Unit

Office of General Counsel

180 Howard Street

San Francisco, CA 94105-1617
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If you decide to send new information or documents to this office, the 90-day period will
continue to run during the time that this office considers the new material. You may wish to
consult with legal counsel for advice regarding any other available remedies. You may contact
your local or county bar association to obtain the names of attorneys to assist you in this
matter.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, most State Bar staff are telecommuting. If possible, please
send your response to this letter, and any further communication directed to the State Bar,
using email in lieu of regular mail. My email address is

Boatl S St

Sincerely,

Roy Kim
Deputy Trial Counsel



